
Tudor Area Community Council Meeting Minutes 
Thursday, January 4, 2018 

First Church of God, MacInnes & Tudor 

 

 

Todd Butler, chair, called meeting to order at 7:10pm, the December minutes were approved. 

 

Legislative Report:  Jacob Tatum was present for Berta Gardner’s office and gave us a handout 

and update on their current priorities. Session starts soon, January 16, and the fiscal plan will be 

a paramount issue.  They’ll also be working on; an ADF&G issue about potentially removing 

goats & sheep from the “clean list” of domestic animals, the minimum age for getting married 

in Alaska (currently 14 with judge’s approval, want it at possibly 18), and increasing the amount 

of time one can get birth control for (at a time) from 3 months to 12 months.  

 

Assembly Report:  None.  Alisa was present for Dick Traini. 

 

ASD Report:  Cathleen Plunkett was present from the Anchorage School Board and gave us a 

handout and update.  They need a fiscal plan to get their budget to the Assemble by March 1 

(this is always a challenge due to logistics of when they get their budget from the state).  The 

community really came together to help & support College Gate Elementary after the fire (a 

window was broken and a flare was thrown into a classroom causing much damage). 

 

FCC Report:  None 

 

Speakers:  None 

 

Old Business:  None   

 

New Business:  None 

 

The meeting was adjourned about 8:30pm. 

 

Respectfully,   

Colleen Carlson 

 

  


